
LLANELLI RURAL COUNCIL 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS  
YEARS ENDED 31 MARCH 2018 AND 

 31 MARCH 2019 
 
The audit of accounts for the years ended 31 
March, 2018 and 31 March, 2019 have been 
delayed. 
Copies of unaudited accounts are available on 
request. 
 
Wendy Evans 
Deputy Clerk 

19 September 2019  

 


